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                                                                                        Friday 16th June 2023
Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: YEAR 6 LEAVERS SERVICE AT MANCHESTER CATHEDRAL
On Thursday 22nd June, Year 6 will be attending the Leavers Service Celebration at Manchester Cathedral.
The coach will leave school at approximately 9:15am and return at 12:15pm in time for lunch. The service will begin at 10:30am and lasts around 1 hour. Please ensure that your child arrives at school on time and in full school uniform (not PE kit as is usual on Thursdays).  There will be no cost to parents for this trip.
This service is a lovely celebration of the children’s time at Primary School as well as being a time to reflect on the transition to High School.
If you do not wish your child to take part in this trip, you must inform the school office in writing.

Thank you for your continued support,
Mrs Shires and Mrs Bell
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